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bring closure to thousands of families of missing
American servicemen from the Korean War'
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Washington — "We must have hope that this agreement will finally bring peace to the
peninsula and help bring closure to thousands of families of missing American servicemen
from the Korean War. The VFW salutes President Trump for bringing this issue to the table,
and we thank the North Korean leader for agreeing to it. Now the hard work to bring the
initiative to fruition begins.”

— Keith Harman, National Commander, Veterans of Foreign Wars of the United States

 

Read the Joint U.S./North Korean Summit Statement
Read VFW’s letter to President Trump

Online Version: https://www.vfw.org/media-and-events/latest-releases/archives/2018/6/vfw-response-to-joint-us-north-korean-summit-
statement
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